The City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri is seeking statements of qualifications for professional design
services necessary for the preparation of a conceptual study and other related General Engineering
Services for the Missouri Route 364 Improved Access at Technology Drive. This project includes a concept
study to provide improved access to and from Missouri Route 364 at Technology Drive. RFQ may be
obtained from ‘https://www.dardenneprairie.org/news’. Statements of Qualifications are due by 2:00
p.m. CT on February 27, 2019.

The City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and
related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI
Complaint Form, please call (636) 561-1718 or come into the City Hall located at 2032 Hanley Road,
Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, 63368.



